
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Financial Assistance Request 
 
 
If a student is experiencing financial hardship that may impact their ability to stay enrolled, 
they should first seek assistance from the Financial Aid Office. The following webpage 
provides on-campus and community resources (https://www.tntech.edu/student/hardship/). If 


